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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to unavoidable 
circumstances, the 49th Annual General Meeting of the 
Shareholders of Kenya  Seed Company Limited which 
was scheduled to be held at the Registered offi ce of the 
Company, Mbegu Plaza, Kitale on Friday, 5 June 2015 at 
10.30 a.m. has been postponed.

The Annual General Meeting has been rescheduled 
to Monday, 22 June 2015. The agenda, time and place 
of meeting remains the same.

We regret any inconvenience hereby caused.

By Order of the Board

Rose Cauri (Mrs.)
Company Secretary
P.O. Box 553 - 30200,
KITALE
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